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October 5, 2015

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: DM_09~I2~7, Electric Renewal Application

Dear Ms. Howland:

On May 15, 2015, South Jersey Energy Company (SJE) inadvertently filed a renewal application
under docket number DMO9-127. SJE’s electric supplier license does not expire until July 14, 2016. The

$250 application fee has already been returned to SJE. SJE requests that it be allowed to withdraw this
application.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you require additional information from SJE,
please contact me at sbarnes~siindustries.com and (609) 568-9028, ext. 6964.

Director, Legal Compliance


